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To the House Revenue Committee: 

So many Oregonians know the invaluable contribution historical properties make to 

our communities small and large throughout Oregon. That's why I am pleased to join 

support for House Bill 3190 and urge my Representative Isadore to also support it. It 

is an important way to help keep our communities strong and unique, socially and 

aesthetically. Thank you. 

--Victor Graf, author, "Building Portland" 


